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January 15, 1988

Robert B. Wallace, M.D.
Professor, Dept. of Prev. Med. &
Environmental Health

College of Medicine

University of Iowa

Iowa City, IA 52242

Dear Bob:

Your recent discussion of blood lipids in Epidemiological Reviews and your
editorial (in press) on surveillance have been most useful summaries. We are
grateful for the attention you’ve given ocur MHS program. You will be happy to
hear that it is under the new management of Greg Burke. We look forward to a
productive year of tying things together and then reconsideration about what, if
anything, should go forward in surveillance. I appreciate the time and thought
that you have given to this undertaking.

Cordially,

Wlerry Llnotlisis f)

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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